
 

 

                       Herrick Primary School 
                Lockerbie Avenue, Leicester. LE4 7NJ 

                Telephone/Fax : 0116 266 5656 
                          E-mail: office@herrick.leicester.sch.uk 
                          Website: www.herrick.leicester.sch.uk 

                 

Headteacher – Mr U Patel                                   Chair of Governors – Mr S Martin 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Year 3 – Gurdwara Sahib Temple  

We have arranged a visit for our Year 3 children to attend the Gurdwara Sahib Temple. 

The children are currently learning about different religions in their RE Lesson and this 

will be a great opportunity for them to visit the centre. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 28th February and the cost will be £5.00 which 

will cover the cost of the coach and insurance.  

The children will be leaving school at 9.00am and will return by lunchtime. Your child 

will need to be in full school uniform and wear sensible walking shoes.  

Please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. Payment 

to be made through your child’s ParentPay account by Monday 26th February. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Chelley                                                                                  Ms Sacraine 
Year 3 Classteacher                                                             Year 3 Classteacher  

 
 
 

 

Year 3 – Gurdwara Sahib Temple  

                                               Wednesday 28th February 
 
I give permission for my child_______________________________class_________ 
to attend the above trip and I will make the payment of £5.00 via my ParentPay 
account to cover the cost.  
 
 
Signed _____________________________________date________________ 

Contact Number ______________________________________ 
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